
 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
We have had a short week in school, with the Bank Holiday as well as  
being closed for Local Government Elections today. We are celebrating 
the Kings Coronation in school  tomorrow and of course we have an           
extra Bank Holiday on Monday 8th May.  
Year Six will start their SAT tests next week, I will be writing to them all 
individually, however it is important to realise that they have worked 
hard this year and that we are proud of all of them and their              
achievements. I hope that you enjoy the Coronation celebrations and 
let’s cross our fingers in the hope of some sunshine over the weekend.  

Best wishes 

 

 

 

Principal  

 
 

Newsletter No.29    

Food Bank  
We can now issue food bank vouchers through school, these are from 
the Black Country Food Bank. Please contact Mrs Hartland via the school 
office for further information. 
 

Coronation Day  
In school tomorrow, the children will be invited to wear red, white or 
blue for our Coronation Celebration Day, we will be having a picnic lunch 
in school. We will be visited by one of the  West Midlands Deputy              
Lieutenants, who will be talking to the children all about the traditions of 
the Coronation and presenting prizes to the best dressed in each year 
group.  
 

Weduc App 
Please check the Weduc app for any forms that are assigned to your 
child that need to be completed. There is a new Emotional Health and 
Well-Being Directory available in the documents section of the app, 
which some families may find useful. Miss Bridge is always available to 
help if you need any support to access anything that is on the app.  
 

Year Five  
Thank you to Year Five for leading our Worship last week, we learnt all 
about the story of St. George and the Dragon. The children sang                 
beautifully and spoke clearly, well done to all.  



The attendance above is the attendance for each 
year group for the previous week  

We reward all children with 100% attendance  
during the term with a prize.  

There is also a class reward prize for the class 
with the highest attendance throughout the 

term.  

Diary Dates  Attendance 

    

  YR  Y1  

    

Y3  Y4  Y5 Y6 

 

 97% 94% 98% 

97% 95% 95% 97% 

28th April  Y5 Class Worship 

1st May Early Bank Holiday– School 
closed 

4th May Local Elections– School 
Closed 

8th May Bank Holiday– King’s 
Coronation– School Closed 
KS2 SATs week 

15th May  KS1 Assessment Window 

16th May Whole School Photographs 

26th May Y4 Class Worship 
School closes for Half-Term 

12th June School re-opens 

19th June Y6 Drayton Manor 

20th June Sports Day 

29th June Y3 Weston-Super-Mare 

4th July Y1 Hatton Adventure World 

5th July Sharing of Work Event 

6th July Y2 Conkers 

7th July  Reception Class Worship 

11th July Y4 Derby Museum 

12th July Reception Class Graduation 
and Garden Party 

13th July Reception National Forest 
Adventure 
Y5 Thinktank 

19th July Year 6 Leavers Service 

25th July School closes for Summer 
Holidays 

4th September School re-opens 

27th October School closes for Half Term 

6th November School re-opens 

22nd December School closes for Christmas 
Holidays 

8th January 
2024 

School re-opens 


